## USO Calling

The USO is calling on Fairbanksans to help make this Christmas season a memorable one for hundreds of servicemen far from their homes and families.

"We want to show them that Fairbanks does have a golden heart, that somebody does care," said USO executive director Margo Quinn. What's needed are homemade

What's needed are homemade cakes, pies, desserts, candy, fruits and other delicacies appropriate to the Christmas season. These can be dropped off at the USO at 516 First Avenue, next to the Chamber of Commerce Log Cabin, between 8 a.m. and midnight.